
� Have your electrical installation
certified by a competent
registered electrician

� Beware of overhead power lines
and their ability to kill

� Visually inspect all electrical
apparatus and cables, check for
signs of wear and tear and
overheating

� Make sure all plug-tops are
fused and that these fuses are
correctly rated for the
equipment they’re supplying

� Replace blown fuses with one of
same rating,
never a higher
rating

� All socket circuits must be
protected by a residual current
device, which must be tested
regularly

� Never use a generator without
isolating your installation from
the outside network

� All distribution boards and fuse
boards must be kept free of
rubbish and combustible
material

� Have emergency and first aid
plans in place

� Use a competent electrician for
all, even trivial, work on the
electrical installation
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